
Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited take no
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy or
completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in
reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement.

CHANGEOFADDRESSOFPRINCIPALPLACE

OFBUSINESSINHONGKONG

This announcement is made by Guangshen Railway Company Limited (the “Company”) pursuant
to Rule 13.51(5) of the Rules Governing the Listing of Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong
Limited.

The board of directors (the “Board”) of the Company announces that the principal place of business of
the Company in Hong Kong will be changed to 3 Cambridge Road, Kowloon Tong, Hong Kong with
effect from 13 May 2024.
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